Congratulations! You are now a member of the Varsity Emerald Belles. Please read over
this document carefully and complete all of your “To-Do"” List before we meet on
Tuesday, April 19th at 4:15pm in the Carroll Senior High Main Gym. Please park in the
student parking lot off of Peytonville (by the Walgreens) and then enter the school
through the glass doors by the new Fine Arts Center. Once you enter, there will be Belles
directing you to the check-in table and the Main Gym. Please plan on having both the
Belle and a parent/guardian attend the meeting.

You will find your “To-Do" List at the following link
https./Mww jotform.com/app/emeraldbelles/new-member-to-do-list or by scanning the

One of the things we will be doing at our meeting is ordering our items for next year. To
help reduce the cost of this order, we have asked our outgoing Seniors to sell back any of
their items that are in good condition. If you would like to take advantage of this
opportunity, please use the link below to contact any Senior and “claim” your item. These
Seniors will be at the meeting as well to collect payment from you and give you the items
bought. This is entirely optional, but is a great way to cut costs. Please make sure to call
soon because it is first come, first served.

Link for Senior Sell Back list: i Senior Sell Back 2022-2023

Upon check in at the meeting, | will be handing you a folder with LOTS of information on
our organization that you can read at your convenience. |1 will also be collecting
payments for the Booster Club Memberships/Directories at that time as well. You may
pay by check made out to Carroll Emerald Belles Booster Club.

On Tuesday, we will begin our meeting by introducing every team member and taking
pictures by grade (this will be your first official Belle picture so dress nicely!). Once that is
done, we will break up and go into the side gym to place orders for the next year’s items.
Some of this will be done online (the majority of the items) and some will be done with
each vendor. Pl r r for ritem h of the ven
approximately $50 for jazz shoes, field tights and team earrings; approximately $190
for letter jacket) The first deposit on your team items ordered will be due May 15th.


https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/11w_nIXH3RtgmtVXNAkyserTn1NppFYhcY_K73i1knBo/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.jotform.com/app/emeraldbelles/new-member-to-do-list

If you have any questions before Tuesday, please feel free to email me at
kathryn.dobrow@southlakecarroll.edu.

We look forward to meeting you at the meeting and are so glad you are now a part of our
team! Please be prepared for the meeting and have a pen and your checkbook handy.
We like things to run smoothly and need your help and preparation for that to happen.

Kathryn & Melissa


mailto:kathryn.dobrow@southlakecarroll.edu

